

International Telecommunication Union

REGIONAL OFFICE FOR AFRICA

Ref.: ROA/ADD/AR/ma/L064/20 Addis Ababa, 9 September 2020

Administrations of ITU Member States, Regulators, ITU-D Sector Members and Academia in Africa

Subject: ITU Centres of Excellence online training course on Cybersecurity Risk Management, 28 – 30 September 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the online training course on "Cybersecurity Risk Management" to be conducted from 28 – 30 September 2020. This course is organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union and the National Computer Board (CoE of Mauritius) as part of the cybersecurity programme under the auspices of the ITU Centres of Excellence for Africa. The training will be delivered in English through the ITU Academy platform.

This online training course aims to introduce participants to learn the necessary skills to perform regular risk assessments for their organizations, map an organization's business requirements to implement security controls and identify the risk.

Detailed information on this training course is described in the course outline which can be downloaded from the ITU Academy Portal at the following link https://academy.itu.int/training-courses/full-catalogue/cybersecurity-risk-management-0.

The course is targeted at Directors who requires cyber security knowledge, compliance directors/officers, chief security officers, chief information security officers, IT managers responsible for delivering cyber security risk management, security analysts/engineers/architects, Security auditors and system administrators.

The Honourable Deepak Balgobin, Minister of Information Technology, Communication & Innovation of the Republic of Mauritius will officially launch the training programme at 11am Geneva time on 28th September 2020.

Registration should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 20 September 2020. The training course is free of charge.

Mr. Manish Lobin, Information Security Consultant and course coordinator, Email: mlobin@cert.ncb.mu and Mr. Emmanuel Niyikora, Programme Officer, ITU Area Office for West Africa, Dakar, Email: emmanuel.niyikora@itu.int, are at your full disposal should you require any information

We look forward to your active participation in this training course.

Yours faithfully,

[Original signed]

Andrew Rugege Regional Director for Africa and Liaison to ECA and AU